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All Families are Invited to Attend Back to School
Title I Meeting
AUGUST 16TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

All Families are Invited to Attend Back to School Title I Meeting

Dexter, MO - All families are encouraged to attend the Back-to-School Title I Meeting on
August 22, 20222.

The meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m. in the Southwest Elementary Cafeteria on the
Dexter Public School campus.

Topics are "School Participation in Title I", "Title I Requirements", "Parents' Right to be
Involved", "Southwest as a Title Wide School", and "Parent Compacts".

Also Southwest Elementary Open House will the same evening from 4:30 p.m. - 6:30
p.m. and is a drop-in event.

Meet the teacher, see your classroom, drop off supplies and learn about their Title
Program.
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